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PTA Meeting Minutes – September 2015 
Minutes of
North Side Elementary School PTA
General Meeting September 2, 2015

PTA President Andrea Cavoli called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m. There were 17 members in attendance. Andrea discussed committee chair openings (Reflections, Breakfast with Frosty, and Teacher Appreciation Week), the calendar for 2015-16 (possible Google calendar coming), and future PTA meetings for 2015-16 school year (moved to Tuesdays).
PTA Vice President Meredith Bomgardner reviewed the membership report. She will gather all membership forms collected during kindergarten orientation as well as PTA meeting and send an update on current membership numbers. 
PTA Treasurer Kristen Hanford reviewed the budget. Checking account is currently at $6,160.28. We expect to bring in $72,000 this year with expenses averaging $55,000, leaving us with $23,776. We will use the majority of left-over fund for new technology for the school. Sandy McClain made a motion to approve the budget. Motion was seconded by Jen Brown.
Review of events:
The ice cream social was a very successful event. Over 400 people attended including North Side staff and families. 
Back to School Night will be on Thursday September 10th. This event is for kindergarten through 5th grades. Some ideas that we came up with to entice families to join the PTA were: Hand out water bottles that say “I joined the PTA”; Reward kids in the homeroom with the most participation; Find a way to show our accomplishments and highlight activities that working parents can get involved in; Wear labels that say “Ask me about PTA”; Give teachers flyers to pass out to parents; create a one-pager for teachers to add to their personal website. 
The Skating party will be held Sunday, September 20th at Olympic Skating Center in Enola. There will be a prize for the class with the most kids in attendance. 
The first spirit night of the new school year will be held at Get Air in Harrisburg on Thursday, September 24th. 

As far as communication goes, we will be looking into creating a Google calendar as well as keeping up with our new Facebook page (North Side Elementary Community), emails from Mrs. Box, our website and hard copy flyers. For ESL families, we have two ladies that are going to help us translate to families that need assistance. 
Fundraising and Consumer Rewards:
Race for Education will be announced this week. This is a major fundraiser for our school. There will be a walk-a-thon/jog-a-thon during the first week of November. Kids and staff walk around upper playground for an hour as a thank you to the people that supported the cause. Each family will complete address labels, send them into school; volunteers will add those to envelopes and send them in the mail. 
Sub Sales, Kids Stuff, Spirit Wear and Book Fair will also be held during this school year. 
For Consumer Rewards, we discussed making a flyer titles “Ways to Help Your School for Free”. Programs we will be involved in include Giant A+, Box Tops (school will manage this going forward), Shoparoo, Amazon Smile, Mighty Nest, Target RedCard, and Labels for Education. 
Family Engagement Events:
Dads and Donuts will be held in October and will be paired with Super Male Readers. The Brain Show will be held during the day for the kids and a second show will be in the evening for families on Friday November 13th. Breakfast with Frosty will be held in January 2016. Sandy McClain will co-chair if we can find someone else to volunteer. Bingo will be held in March 2016. Spirit Nights are currently being organized by Nicole Elbertson. We are thinking about opening up Harrisburg Senators and Hershey Bears spirit nights to the entire school as opposed to only chorus members. This will bring more families and hopefully earn us more funding. 
President Andrea Cavoli thanked everyone for coming. The meeting was adjourned at 8:25 p.m.

Prepared by Sarah Di Santo, Secretary 
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